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If you are interested in using the technology tool Poll Everywhere in your class, here is the information!

We hope you found the Web 2.0 tool introduced in our professional development yesterday interesting and useful. If you want to get started using it yourself, follow these steps: 
1. Visit www.PollEverywhere.com and click “sign-up.” Be sure to mark the check box next to “I am an educator.”

2. Once you have created an account and logged in, you will see a green button in the upper left that says “create poll.” Click on it, type your question and follow the directions on the screen. It is pretty self-explanatory once you login and start playing with it, but I am always willing to help you if you need it!  

Are we a BYOT (Bring Your Own Technology) school? 

We were not selected to be an official BYOT school this year. That means that we have not been provided with individual student logins so that they can access our wifi. We hope to be an official BYOT school next year as the county expands the opportunity. Currently there are over 25 BYOT schools in the district. While we are not officially BYOT, we are not prevented from using student technology for positive academic purposes following the BYOT guidelines- our students just have to use their own data plans to access the Internet on their devices, they can’t access our wifi yet. 

What is the official VCS policy on using technology like this in your classroom?

If you are interested in seeing the Volusia County Handbook for BYOT, you can access it here (you will have to save the pdf to your computer before opening it). It is within this document that you can find the VCS BYOT policy for students on using personal devices. This is how it is worded: “The same procedures and school rules apply to using your cell phone and other electronic devices during class. If you are participating in the BYOT program, your teacher will monitor and give permission for you to use your device at certain times in class. You are only permitted to use your mobile device for programs, websites, and tools specified by your teacher. The same school rules apply. If your teacher finds you using your mobile device for off-task activities, you may lose your privilege to use your device at your teacher’s discretion. Please see the school rules in your Student Handbook, VCS EIS AUA for Students [2010-012-VCS], and Web 2.0 & Internet Safety Plan”
Technology Permeates the Common Core Standards

Teaching students how to appropriately use technology is woven throughout the Common Core Standards. One reading of the standards will show you that. Just in case you haven’t downloaded them yet, here are the literacy standards and the math standards. 

Here is an article (from two years ago, but the information is still relevant) that talks about how technology permeates the Common Core Standards. 

http://www.centerdigitaled.com/policy/Technology-Permeates-Common-Core-Standards.html 

Food for Thought
Here is one interesting article that can help explain why the trend in education is to move away from banning student use of personal technology devices in the classroom and move toward teaching students how to use their resources more effectively. 
Teacher says educators must adapt to student smartphone use: When a student can ask his or her smartphone basic math problems and get answers and explanations of how the answers were derived, it's time for teachers to adjust their approach. In her "Powerful Learning Practice" blog post, middle-school teacher Marsha Ratzel writes that analysis and application of math-problem solutions must become the focus, moving beyond just the ability to solve equations. Powerful Learning Practice 
